
 
 

 
 

THE MUSKETEERS 
September 2014 – April 2015 

 
Dear Musketeer 
 
The 2014/15 fencing season begins on 4 September for existing musketeers and on 
11 September for new musketeers.  Please note the earlier start time this year of 
6.30 pm.  In order to confirm your place, please ask a parent or guardian to complete 
the enclosed membership form.  This should be returned with a cheque made 
payable to “The Sarnia Sword Club” to myself at the address below. 
 
The cost for the 2 terms is £85.  Please indicate on the membership form whether 
both terms will be paid for now or whether they will be paid for in two equal 
installments (the second of which should be received before the term commences in 
January). 
 
Also enclosed is a GUE/British Fencing renewal/application form which covers 
insurance.  All fencers are required to have this insurance in order to be able to fence 
at the Sarnia Sword Club.  The form should be completed and returned to myself 
along with a cheque made payable to “British Fencing Association” (we will send it off 
on your behalf).  Alternatively, you can complete the form and make payment on-line 
at http://britishfencing.com/membership/guernsey-membership/.  Please indicate 
which option you have chosen on the membership form. 
 
Fencing is on a Thursday evening from 6.30 to 7.30 pm in the Sir John Loveridge 
Hall at Beau Sejour.  All fencers must wear a T-shirt, undamaged jeans or breeches 
and trainers.  Please note that it is important that the correct clothing is worn for 
insurance purposes and personal safety.  All other equipment will be provided and 
issued on loan for the season.  New musketeers should bring an old pillowcase with 
your name on it.  This will be used to keep your fencing kit in and will be stored at 
Beau Sejour. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact either Clair on Tel 259147/e-mail 
musketeersgsy@hotmail.co.uk. 
 
 
 
Clair Le Poidevin 
 
Evergreen 
58 Clos Des Pecqueries 
Rue Des Cottes 
St Sampsons 
GY2 4TX 


